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Notice regarding influences of the Noto Peninsula Earthquake in 2024 

 

 
Prestige International Group would like to express our deepest sympathies to the people and families affected 

by the earthquake that hit the Noto district of Ishikawa prefecture on January 1, 2024. We sincerely hope for the 

early recovery of the areas affected by the disaster. 

 

We would like to report on the effects of the earthquake on the Group as of January 4 at 8:00 a.m. (JST), as 

follows. 

 

 

1. Situation 

(1) Safety status of employees 

There were no casualties of the employees of the Group. 

 

(2) Damage status of BPO centers 

Although the building and facilities of Toyama BPO Town (Imizu, Toyama Prefecture), one of our 

BPO centers, were partially damaged, there was no major damage and no situation that would hinder 

the continuation of business operations. 

Other BPO centers on the Sea of Japan coast (Akita, Yamagata, and Niigata prefectures) and branches 

of group companies have also sustained no damage to their buildings or other facilities. 

 
2. Impact on financial results  

We currently conclude the earthquake will have no impact on the Group's financial results.  

We will announce immediately in the event of any significant impact on our financial results. 

 

 

We will continue to operate the business with safety as our priority. 
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